
 

 

Format of how your ad should read.  Must be published at least ten (10) days prior to your 

hearing date in the Express-Times, Warren County Edition, the Borough’s locally designated 

newspaper for Warren County. 

 

NOTICE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the undersigned proposes to seek a variance pursuant to 

Section(s) _______________ of the Zoning and Land Development Ordinance of the Borough 

of Washington to allow _____________________________________ at property known as 

_________________________, Block _________, Lot________.  This is not permissible 

          (Address) 

 under said section(s) noted above.  We have applied to the Land Use Board for a variance.  

Any person affected by this application may be given an opportunity to be heard at a meeting 

held at 7:30 p.m. in the Municipal Building, Council Chambers, 2nd Floor, 100 Belvidere 

Avenue, Washington, NJ on Monday, __July 13, 2020_______________.  All documents 

related to this application may be inspected by the public between the hours of 8:30 a.m. thru 

12:00 noon and 1:00 p.m. thru 4:30 p.m. Monday thru Friday in the office of the Clerk of the 

Land Use Board. 

 

      ______________________________ 

       Applicant’s Name 

 

The ad must be typed and forwarded to the Express-Times by Tuesday, 10:00 a.m. for 

publishing on Thursday of the week when you would like the ad to appear in the legal section.  

Legal Ads Express Times-Warren County Edition:  

etlegalnjzads@njadvancemedia.com 

Contact information:  

Jeanette Kryzymalski | Operations Coordinator, Inside Sales 

NJ Advance Media 

200 State Route 31N, Suite 115| Flemington, NJ 08822 

p: 732-902-4516 

e: JKryzymalski@njadvancemedia.com 

 

NOTE: Normally, before the hearing date but after the date you file the application with 

me, you will receive what they call an affidavit of publication from the Star Gazette with your 

invoice.  I strongly suggest that you cut the ad out of the newspaper and file this with our 

application.  Cut both the ad and the date of the issue it appeared in.  Please don’t hesitate to 

call me if you have any further questions. 

 

 

 

Patricia Titus 

       Land Use Board Clerk 


